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This letter is to indicate our Council's support for the proposed redevelopment of
Lavarack Barracks.

The defence industry is an important contributor to our local economy. Many
defence force personnel live in our City, and contribute greatly to our economy
and our community.

Council has long history of supporting the Department of Defence in its activities,
and we anticipate ongoing benefits from implementation of the proposed
redevelopment.

Yours faithfully

CRLE RELL
MAYOR OF THURINGOWA

“Queensiand Customer Service Excellence Award 2006”
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